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JOIN Us IN TAKING A STAND 
It is horrific the amount of emotional and physical abuse the women and children we protect at St. Gianna Women's 
Homes have endured. Let me share an example of what these women and children can experience. 

Recently, one of our women went to a designated, safe "Swa,p Spot" to drop her kids off with their dad for the weekend. 
Before doing so this brave young woman approached our Marian Sisters for support. It seems 
that in previous weekend "swaps" the dad (aka, the abuser} had yelled at, berated, and 
humiliated the woman right in front of the children at the very "Swap Spot," which is 
supposed to be safe since it is located outside of a police station. Perhaps it is physically 
safe. But emotionally and mentally it was not a safe spot at all for the woman we care 
for at St. Gianna's---or her kids for that matter. The children would get a front row seat 
to seeing their dad yell at and humiliate their mom to tears in a public setting. 

So, our client at St. Gianna's wanted some support. Our Interim Executive Director 
Katie Patrick, her husband Ryan, and myself all met at the "Swap Spot" to meet our 
client and her kids. When the abuser came out of his car he locked eyes on the mother, 
and before he began his tirade Katie, Ryan, and myself got out of our cars to stand by the 
woman. His yelling, tirade, and tantrum never commenced. The woman stood proudly and 
hugged her children as she said goodbye to them for the weekend. The dad took the kids with 
a look of exasperation in his face and didn't even dare stare the woman down as he drove away. 
The woman stood strongly. She felt her worth and her power. She felt her strength and confidence brimmed on her face. 

Katie, Ryan, and myself could not be more proud of her. 

Would you consider standing with that young woman and supporting her with us? We wish we didn't have to do what we 
do at St. Gianna Women's Homes. But the fact is the work is needed in order to help protect and save women and 
children from physical, emotional, and mental abuse. 

We are in our 10th year of service at St. Gianna's. We are grateful to Almighty God for our mission and we are grateful to 
you for supporting our mission. Please pray for us and if you can please send in a donation. $45 provides one night of 
safety and security for 1 woman and her family. Consider providing a few nights' worth of protection if your means allow 
you to. You can donate at csshope.org or with the enclosed envelope. Consider making a recurring gift to ensure women 
and children in Southern Nebraska are provided security throughout the year. Or if you would like information on how to 
make a donation, recurring donation or planned gift and help for many generations please give our Department of 
Marketing & Development a call at (402) 327-6235 or email at hello@cssisus.org. 

Thank you for your consideration. Thank you for your support of St. Gianna's. And thank you for your faith in Jesus Christi 
God bless you. 

Cheers, 

Father Justin Fulton 
Vicar General, Diocese of Lincoln 
Administrative Oversight, CSS 
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